
School Choir Permission Form 

2014-2015 

 

The St. Thomas More School Choir will begin weekly after-school practices in the 

church on Thursday, September 4, from 3-4:15 P.M. with Mr. Sean Connolly, our 

parish Music Director.  The choir is open to students in Grades K-8 who wish to add to 

the beauty of our liturgies with choral singing.  Students will learn cooperation, self-

discipline, and self-expression while helping our congregation become more actively 

involved in the liturgy at Mass.     

Students are welcome to bring a small snack with them to eat before practice begins. 

 

 

My child, _____________________________________________, homeroom ______, 

will participate in the St. Thomas More School Choir. 

 After choir my child will be picked up by 

_______________________________________ 

 After choir my child will go to latchkey (latchkey registration and fee required). 

 

Parent Signature: __________________________________    

Date:____________________ 

Phone #1  _____________________________________ 

Phone #2  _____________________________________ 

Email address: _________________________________ 


